
WORK SESSION
OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE

COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT OF SOUTH TAMA COUNTY

The Board of Directors of the Community School District of South Tama County met in a Work Session on December
20, 2022 at the Administration Building, Tama, Iowa at 12:00 p.m.

On call of the roll the following were present:  Mandy Lekin, Elizabeth Dolezal, Beth Wiese and Clint Werner. Absent:
Penny Tyynismaa.  Quorum Present. Also present were: Superintendent John Cain, Board Secretary Katie Mathern,
Travis Squires of Piper Sandler & Co., Gladys Petersen of ISG, and Art Baumgartner of ISG.

Gladys Petersen and Art Baumgartner of ISG presented the estimated budget for the middle school project.  The
Board discussed how to meet the needs of the community with the project while remaining fiscally responsible.
Different options were discussed.

Travis Squires of Piper Sandler reviewed different project finance considerations with the Board.

A Public Hearing will be held on January 3, 2023 on the proposed issuance of approximately $6,500,000 School
Infrastructure Sales, Services and Use Tax Revenue Bonds.

The work session adjourned at 2:08 p.m.

________________________________ _________________________________
Mandy Lekin, Board President Katie Mathern, Board Secretary


